
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
For immediate release, 10 April 2014 

 
CHANGE TO INTERIM RESULTS ANNOUNCEMENT DATE 

 
Antofagasta plc announces that it has changed the date of its 2014 interim results to the six months ended 30 June 
2014 announcement from Wednesday, 27 August 2014, to Tuesday, 26 August 2014.  
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